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UARC MEETING 
 
The next meeting of the University Amateur Radio Club will be held at 7:30 pm local time on 
Tuesday 3 November 2009 at Village Inn Restaurant at 3225 East Grand Avenue.  Those who 
would like to order food will assemble at about 6:30 pm.  All radio amateurs and interested persons 
are invited to attend.  Talk in on the UARC repeater at 146.610 MHz 600 kHz standard negative 
offset. 
 
*************************************************************************************** 

LARAMIE AREA AMATEUR RADIO NET 
 
The Laramie Area Amateur Radio Net meets each Sunday evening at 6:15 pm local time on the 
UARC repeater - 146.610 MHz with a standard negative offset of 600 kHz.  The net will use 
146.610 MHz simplex in case of repeater malfunction.  All amateurs in Albany and surrounding 
counties are invited to participate. 
 
*************************************************************************************** 
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UARC Meeting Minutes for 6 October 2009 

 
President Doris KD7RQX called the meeting to order at 7:30 pm local time at the Village Inn 
restaurant on East Grand Avenue.  In attendance were Bill AF7E, Wayne NQ7Q, John KE7MXO, 
John KD7NAE, Doris KD7RQX, Doug KD7W, Jim KD7KMU, Jerry N7JT, David KC6WZP, Suzanne 
AA7AY, Paul W7MO, Lloyd WA7SVH, Tom KE7BKV, and Gery KE7HTD. 
 
Treasurer’s report – none this month. 
 
There was discussion of RSO requirements and UARC club status as an RSO.   
 
Bill AF7E moved that UARC seek standing with the University as a Special Services Organization 
rather than as a RSO in order to remain a resource for students and the University as well as the 
community at large.  Members present felt it is important to have senior club members in leadership 
positions even though they are not students in order to maintain long term continuity as a non-profit 
501(c)3 Corporation, ensure the ongoing maintenance of the club’s important repeater and radio 
resources, maintain the N7UW station license and provide the experienced leadership needed for 
the volunteer, community service and emergency services that the club is called on to perform.  
Many of these activities occur in the summer months when student members may not be available.  
The motion was unanimously carried. 
 
The Forest Service site inventory questionnaire for this year has been received for the .820 repeater 
site on Beacon Hill. 
 
Recommendations of the nominating committee for UARC officers were presented by Bill AF7E and 
Wayne NQ7Q.  Their recommendations were to retain Doris KD7RQX as President, John KE7MXO 
as Vice President, John KD7NAE as Secretary and Doug KD7W as Faculty Advisor.  Jake K7SIG 
was the committee’s recommended nominee for the post of Treasurer. 
 
All the committees recommended officers were nominated and elected unanimously by vote of 
UARC members present except for the Vice President.  New student member Tom KE7BKV was 
nominated for Vice President and unanimously elected to the post. 
 
John KD7NAE will continue to act as editor of the Code of the West news letter. 
 
Meeting adjourned. 
 
  
John KD7NAE 



 

 

 
 
Granite Lake scenery – Curt Gowdy State Park 



 

 

 
 

 
 
High Plains Roundup at Curt Gowdy State Park 
 



 

 

 
 

  

 
 
Field Day N7UW setup at Happy Jack just east of Lincoln Monument 

 
 



 

 

 
 
Field Day guests 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Printed copies of COTW issues are available from John KD7NAE 
 
 
Submissions to COTW are welcome from all UARC members, area 
hams and persons interested in amateur radio communications and 
activities. 
 
 
Please contact 
 
John M. Harrison  KD7NAE 
4431 Comanche Drive 
Laramie WY  82072 
email johnmh@uwyo.edu 
phone 307-745-5833 home 
307-766-2083 work 
307-760-8154 cell phone 
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